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Osman, Louis

From: Margaret Brett 
Sent: 28 February 2022 19:17
To: PlanningPolicy Wandsworth
Subject: Local Plan

Planners 
 
i am writing on behalf of the Southfields Grid Residents' Association to thank you for taking our 
concerns about tall buildings in Southfields into account in this version of the Local Plan. 
 
Margaret Brett 


